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Assistant Principal:  Kathleen Garcia 
Rodney.Moore@rcsdk12.org
 




Kathleen.Garcia@rcsdk12.org           

8/26/21
Dear Northwest Junior High School Families:
On behalf of the faculty and staff, I would like to welcome you to the 2021-2022 school year. We are committed to providing the best possible learning environment for our students and understand that partnering with parents/guardians is the best possible way to reach that goal. By working together and maintaining a spirit of cooperation, we can ensure that our students are provided opportunities that will enable them “to graduate college and career ready”. 

As you are aware, the Rochester City School District has decided to open with all students reporting in person for the 2021-2022 school year.  This decision will give us the best opportunity to meet the instructional needs of our students who have been faced social and academic challenges since March 2020. This decision was not made lightly, and there are several safety protocols that have been put in place to give our school the best opportunity to remain open for in person learning throughout the year.  In order to successfully fulfill the requirements of our educational program at NWJHS, we are asking all families to review the Back to School Guide for RCSD Families on the RCSD website or on the Northwest Junior High School Website.   
We will be hosting virtual orientations for families on September 2nd.  7th Grade orientation will be at 5:00 pm and 8th Grade orientation will be at 6:00 pm.  Please use the Zoom Links below to join the orientation session.
7th Grade Orientation 9/2/21 at 5:00 pm

https://rcsdk12.zoom.us/j/97771829612?pwd=VzBNRUZVSzlPd3VqZ1V3clE2S0lvUT09
8th Grade Orientation 9/2/21 at 6:00 pm

https://rcsdk12.zoom.us/j/95823531784?pwd=cUt5S2JWd1NRblVyRnphVllDSDZ2Zz09
As we return to in person learning, we will make sure to keep you aware of the expectations and commitments needed from parents, students and staff members. Additionally, we are empowering students to take charge of their learning opportunities and will encourage them to hold themselves accountable for meeting academic and behavioral expectations.  Please contact us if you have any questions.  Also, please continue to check our Facebook page, Twitter page and website regularly for news and information.   

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to work with you and your child.

Sincerely,    






Rodney S. Moore


Kathleen Garcia
Rodney S. Moore
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